December 2024

Hello dear readers,
with this *Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.
Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.
More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

The forum is being redesigned

025 is to be redesigned starting 2027. The Stuve will present the first construction plans
on 4th December 18:14 in H21. You are welcome to view them there and provide feedback
on the plans.

Game night

Do you want to make new contacts or try out new games with your friends? Then come to
the FIN games evening. This will take place on December 9th at 6 PM in 027/2203. There
are games available, but you are also welcome to bring your favorite game.

Christmas lecture

On Thursday Decmber 12th at 10 AM there will be a Christmas lecture in H45.2 (“yellow
lecture hall”) at the Uni West. There will be singing with musical accompaniment, funny
stories and a mulled wine and waffle sale.


https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en

Hiwijobs

Are you already thinking about the new year? Then take a look
at the Hiwiborse. There are already tutors being sought for the
coming summer semester.

Exam registration for ASQ courses

Registration for the ASQ course exams is now open. Registration must take place up to five
days before the exam. Erasmus students do not have to register, but simply show up for
the exam date.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

Meme of the month
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Here we publish the best meme in each issue.

Anyone can send in memes to:

oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with "Meme of the Month” in the sub-
ject line, and maybe a note on if/how you want to be mentioned by name. We’re looking
forward to your creative ideas!


https://www.informatik.uni-ulm.de/hiwiboerse/#joboffers
mailto:oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de
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